
  Lake Blackshear Baptist Church                                      

lakeblackhearbaptistchurch.com                      
11:00 AM Worship Service 

                               Phil Streetman, Pastor 
       Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director 

                Sunday, May 14, 2023 
 

 

 

Prelude                                         Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

Deacon Prayer 

Call to Worship “Faith of Our Mothers”               Congregation                     

Intercessory Prayer 

Children’s Message 

Hymn “God, Give Us Christian Homes”                 Congregation 

Welcome and Announcements 

Special Music “What a Beautiful Name” Dawn Holder & Choir 

Praise Chorus “The Family of God”                        Congregation 

Message “When the Wine Runs Out” John 2:1-11  

Decision Hymn “Near to the Heart of God”         Congregation 

Benediction 

Postlude                                       Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 
 

***** 

Welcome back to our 146th service inside 
our sanctuary since the pandemic! You 
may place your offerings in the box in the 
foyer. We wish everyone a Happy 
Mother’s Day! We have a token for all 
ladies. 

 
 
 
 

May 7 Offerings: Worship                          $7,689.00 
                                 G. Crowe Benevolent       191.00                              
                                    Total                                   $7,880.00 
 

We are glad to welcome Allen & Ellen Grimes to our church 
family. Their family deacon is Lonnie McKinney. 
 

The choir will not rehearse today.  
 

The Brotherhood and WOM will meet on Mon., May 15th at 
6:30 p.m. Join us for a spaghetti dinner and mission projects. 
 

All men are invited for Prayer & Coffee on Tuesday morning, 
7:15 AM in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

We will hold our Prayer Meeting/Bible Study on Wed, 6 PM. 
This will be followed by choir rehearsal at 6:30 PM. 
 

Join us for Sunday School on Sundays at 10 AM. We have a 
class for everyone! 
 

Please mark your calendars for June 9-11 for our 2023 
Vacation Bible School! We will need plenty of help & children! 
 

We will hold a special Memorial Day’s service on Sun., May 
28th, 11 AM. 
 

If you have a graduate in your family, please give us their 
name, relationship to you, current school, future plans & a 
picture of them. You can send the information by email to 
leezads@att.net, philstreetman@att.net or in person. We will 
recognize our graduates on Sun., May 21. We are proud of all 
of our graduates and salute them! 
 

This past week was Teacher Appreciation Week. We salute our 
educators! 
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